Ruby Class News





It's been a busy week in Ruby class with the children completing the Year 1 phonics screening check. The children can be very proud of the progress they have made. Your child's results will be shared with you as part of their end of year report.

In **English** we have written character descriptions for the big bad pig thinking about our choices of adjectives. In **Maths** we have been using groups and arrays to solve simple multiplication problems. In **Geography** we have learning about weather and compass directions. We spend one afternoon observing weather and then making up weather forecasts using our knowledge of the countries of the UK. We also spent an afternoon exploring compass direction and enjoyed finding north with a partner.



Geography – weather forecasting, Maths – arrays to multiple

Key dates:

Next week in Jigsaw we will be learning about how we have changed since we were babies. Please could you email/or send in a baby photo of your child by Thursday 20th June.

Coming up next week	Way to support at home (home learning)
In English we will be writing sorry letters from the Big Bad Pig.	Read 5 times a week
In Maths we will be using positional language to describe.	Practice words in spelling book linked to phonics
	Mathletics will be set Friday to Friday.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Grainger